



Registration is now open for in-school piano lessons beginning in September 2019. Lessons are on a semi-private basis (a board of Ed policy), take place once a week during school hours, and are thirty minutes long. Students must have a piano or a full-sized keyboard (88 "weighted" keys) as home. Registration forms for current students are being sent home during the week of April 29 – May 3.

If you are interested, please contact Susan Chambers-Stothart at susan.chambersstothart@gmail.com for more information.